GEMINI SCHOOL OF DANCE
NEWSLETTER
July 2018
Dear parents,
Please make a note of the following for your diaries;
· Examinations: Will be held on July 11th, 12th and 13th 2018 at St. Hildas Hall, Griffithstown. A timetable will be given to you so that you can make a note of the date and time. Please arrive 20/30 minutes before the examination. Normal Ballet uniform should be worn.
· Fees: Please ensure that fees for the Summer Term have been paid in full. My bank details for bank transfer or monthly direct debit are as follows. Lloyds Bank, 30.96.26, Gemini School of Dance, account number 27379360.
· Show: Our show will now be held from Wednesday, February 13th to Saturday, February 16th 2019 and NOT in November 2018 as was previously timetabled. Dress Rehearsal will be held on Saturday, February 9th 2019. The rehearsal and show will take place at the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran as normal. “Costume hire” slips will be distributed to parents in September. All costumes are provided. The younger dancers will perform for 2 nights only.
· Cecchetti Ballet Awards:  Our annual Wales and West Cecchetti  Ballet awards will be held at the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran. Several schools from far and wide will also participate. Further information will be given before Christmas.
· Choreographic competition: We shall be holding a choreographic competition at the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran on Friday, November 16th 2018 for those pupils aged 8 or over. There will be Junior, Middle, and Senior categories .Pupils can enter as a solo, or in groups of up to 6 dancers. The dance genres are classical or lyrical ballet and Jazz dance. Entry forms will be given out in September. Your support would be greatly appreciated. Spectators will be able to purchase tickets nearer the time.
· End of term: Classes will finish on Friday, July 13th and will recommence in the Autumn term on Monday, September 3rd 2018.
Have a wonderful summer break and thank you for your continued support!
Jacqui
